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Roberts Drive Traffic Impacts and Construction Update for the week of 5/22/17 to 5/26/17 

 

Last weekend the waterline was installed across the Rock Creek Bridge. Currently there are 

metal plates(they are covered with gravel and asphalt) covering the new bridge surface until it 

cures. After a month the plates will be removed, which will require one lane closures. 

 

In addition to the paving that took place Monday and Tuesday, the crews will be restoring the 

shoulder, raise any valve cans or sewer/storm castings and other miscellaneous small items. This 

will cause one lane closures the rest of the week as pipe crews work on finishing water services, 

connections, and prepping to test the water main.   

The contractor will have there subcontractors paving and striping the "by-pass" road (at the 

intersection of Lake Sawyer road & Auburn Black Diamond road). The by-pass road opened to 

traffic Monday morning. Way finding signs are in place to assist drivers with the by-pass road. 

The road has been constructed so that work can begin on the roundabout, this will allow for no 

significant impacts to traffic and will help to expedite the construction of the roundabout. 

 

We appreciate the cooperation of local residents during this time of detours and traffic delays. 

Please contact the City of Black Diamond at 360-886-5700 for additional information. 
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